
 

Dear Simon 

 

NUCLEUS 

 

As you are aware, DSG takes a keen interest in the progress of Nucleus and are pleased 

to see the facility being utilised by both nuclear and community interest groups.  We are 

equally pleased that the facility has provided a number of employment opportunities. 

 

You will also aware that David Flear continues his long association with Nucleus as the 

DSG representative on the Nucleus Advisory Board.  At the last Advisory Board, David 

has informed us that the Archive is almost at capacity now and therefore there is a need 

for an extension.  

 

Nucleus was always designed to expand if necessary but given the length of time it took 

to find the original funding for the Archives we are concerned that NDA may consider 

alternative arrangements.    

 

DSG representatives would like to take the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the 

way forward. 

 

We look forward to your response. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Sent electronically without signature 

 

Roger Saxon 

DSG Chairman 

 

cc. Anna MacConnell, NDA Socio Economic and Stakeholder Relations Manager 

 DSG members 
 

 

 

29 September 2019 

Ref:  DSG(2019)C033 

Mr Simon Tucker 

NDA 

E: simon.tucker@nda.gov.uk 

 

 

Please respond to: 

June Love 

DSG Secretariat 

Dounreay.com 

Traill House 

7 Olrig Street 

Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 

Tel:      01847 890886 

Fax:     01847 893459 

Email:  info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org 


